PTRCO DEVELOPMENT, [NG.

BOX 1419
TELEPHONE: 7-8836

ALBUQUERQUE, YEW MEXICO 7 8837

March 1, 1956

Re: Pubco Suter Federal No., 2-X -
SWL Section 12, 32N-11W
(333.6 acres)

Mr. Emery C. Arnold

Supervisor, District #3

New Mexico 0Oil Conservation Commission
Post Office Box 697

Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Arnold:

Reference is made to your letter of February 16, 1956,
advising that the captioned drilling unit is non-standard. Please
be advised that we are in the process of filing our application
for exception to Rule 1(a) of Order No. R-128-D, non-standard pro-
ration unit.

We appreciate your calling this matter to our attention
and trust that administrative approval will be forthcoming prior
to completion of the well.

Yours very truly,
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Frank D. Gorham, Jr.((y)
Vice President
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